
From: Jesse Dhaliwal <JDHALIWAL@TorontoHydro.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 7:20 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2023-0278- Standby Rates

Hello,

Toronto Hydro is interested in participating in the above noted consultation, with apologies for the
late registration request.

Best,
Jesse Dhaliwal-Smith
Manager, Government Relations (secondment)
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 416.509.5175 


